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                                                                                                                        27th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you are aware our whole school Christmas Production on Tuesday 8th December 2015. 
 

The local press have been invited also to the production and they may wish to take photographs 

of parts and characters of the play.  

 

 

Therefore, please would you complete the slip below stating whether or not you wish your child to 

be photographed. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dan Machin                          Suzanne Fulwood 

        Secondary & Primary Leaders 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER 

 

Name of Child ____________________________________ 

 

I *give/do not give permission for my child to have their photograph taken as part of the 

Nativity the local press. 

 
 

Parent/Carer signature _________________________________________ 
 

 


